
                           E-mail from National Highways to Inspectors          REP/873/003 
                                               
 
From: Lisa McCaffrey <Lisa.McCaffrey@nationalhighways.co.uk> 
Subject: National Highways holding response - ac6-note on housing supply 
Date: 8 June 2023 at 21:15:05 BST 
To: "bankssolutionsuk@gmail.com" <bankssolutionsuk@gmail.com> 
  

Dear Charlotte, 
  
Pleas can you pass the following email to the planning inspectors for their 
information: 
National Highways have become aware of appendix 2ac6 note on housing supply 
which could be delivered before impacts on M5 J12 and J14 would require 
migration. National Highways are currently reviewing the note and have written to the 
council (Stroud) to gain clarity regarding the assumptions made in forming this view. 
We are planning to make representations to the inspectors if these are being 
accepted, as we are not aware this has been evidenced in modelling terms and 
therefore raises concern to the Strategic Highway Authority. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Lisa 
  
  
  
Please note my working week is Monday to Thursday.  
  
Lisa McCaffrey, BSc, MSc 
Spatial Planning Team Leader - South West (Highways Development 
Management) 
National Highways | Ash House | Falcon Road, Sowton Ind. Estate | Exeter | EX2 7LB 
Tel: +44 (0) 300 4704620 | Mobile: + 44 (0) 7714846521 
Web: http://www.nationalhighways.co.uk 
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